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Spirit Airlines Announces New Non-Stop Service to Orlando this Fall

PHILADELPHIA — Spirit Airlines today announced that it will begin operating new daily non-stop
service from Philadelphia International Airport (PHL) to Orlando International Airport (MCO) beginning
October 7.

With its legendary theme parks, golf courses and beaches, Central Florida has been a very popular
destination for families with children, college students and retirees. Orlando (MCO) is the most

popular domestic destination for passengers from PHL.

“Spirit’s new non-stop service to Orlando will provide a travel option that our budget-conscious
travelers will appreciate,” said Airport CEO Chellie Cameron. “We continue to work with all of our
airline partners offering flights with varying levels of amenities and schedules so PHL can be one of

the most affordable airports in the country.”

PHL now offers non-stop service to 96 domestic and 36 international destinations. The PHL-Orlando

route is also served by American Airlines, Frontier Airlines and Southwest Airlines.

The Florida-based airline, which frequently touts its “Ultra-Low Fares,” began service out of
Philadelphia in 2013 with non-stop flights to Dallas-Fort Worth. Spirit has since added non-stop
service to Atlanta, Chicago, Las Vegas, Los Angeles, Detroit, Fort Lauderdale, Fl. and Myrtle Beach,
S.C.

Philadelphia International Airport is owned and operated by the City of Philadelphia. The Airport is a self-sustaining entity that operates without the use
of local tax dollars. It is one of the largest economic engines in Pennsylvania, generating an estimated $14.4 billion in spending to the regional economy
and accounting for more than 141,000 jobs.
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